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WELCOME MESSAGE

Warm welcome to our visitors on the website of the Coordination Centre for the Clinical Trials (KVKK)
at the University of Pécs. The website aims to make our clinical pharmacology activities transparent by promoting up-to-date
knowledge on regulations and processes. Our goal is to provide our clients with a clear picture of the tasks related to the
conclusion of contracts and operations and clarifying their duties and opportunities. | believe that our centre and this website
may provide support to all our partners, and this will further expand the number of clinical trials at the University of Pécs. Our
mission is to efficiently organise and increase the number and the quality of clinical trials by finding the best partners. We
hope this website will be valuable to all participants. Prof. Dr. Lajos Botz Director of the Coordination Centre for the Clinical

Trial
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